
C Olsen <crosby.olsen@gmail.com>

Pre Application Letter

Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov> Wed, Jul 25, 2018 at 4:56 PM
To: Crosby Olsen <crosby.olsen@gmail.com>

Hi Crosby,
The Director has agreed to waive the requirement to have the wetland boundaries surveyed by a licensed
surveyor. We do expect the wetland boundaries to be delineated and mapped by a professional biologist using
a GPS system, which I know has already been done. The delineation and rating will require review and
verification by the City upon RUE submittal. Fencing to mark the wetland/buffer edge can also be expected as a
recommended condition of approval, just FYI.
Feel free to submit this email with your RUE submittal, for documentation. I will also be sure to save it.
Thank you,

Annie Hillier
City Planner
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3773 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax)

-----Original Message-----
From: Crosby Olsen <crosby.olsen@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:43 AM
To: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov>
[Quoted text hidden]
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